
May 8 2023  Tree Committee 

Tree Committee:  Committee met on May 8th 2023, and discussed mowing at 
Volunteer Park on Rees Road , west Pemberville.  This is the area that Stephanie 
Miller with ODNR uses for training as a kind of “tree school” for other 
communities.  The Committee discussed and reviewed the Arbor Day Celebration 
on at the preschool last week, May 4th.  We discussed a homeowner located on 
Hickory St that has requested a tree be planted to shield the Municipal Bldg from 
their view. We on the committee will be meeting at Volunteer Park on Wed May 
17th at 6:30pm to do some weeding around the trees where Stephanie Miller 
holds Tree School.  The Tree Committee has scheduled the next two meetings for 
June 12th and July 10th.   


